Hello Cathy.

I would like to request permission to speak for up to 5 minutes at the upcoming meeting on March 2nd at 12 pm.

My request is as an alternate and not additional speaker, only in the event that Patti Crowley Traylen is unable to attend. She will present on behalf of home owners who are against the installation of a sidewalk on either side of Bartlett Crescent.

Thank you Cathy.

Please share my request with members of council by email.

Darlene Cuthbert 75 Kinnear Crescent (at Bartlett)